
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th June 2025 

 

Term 6 – Celebrations  

This week we welcomed Lisa to RET, who has started as our new Deputy Headteacher.  

We’re delighted to welcome Lisa Moore as our new Deputy Head 

Teacher at Redfield Educate Together. 

Lisa has lived in South Gloucestershire her whole life and brings with her a 

wealth of experience, having worked in education since 2005. Over the 

years, she has taught and led in a variety of primary schools across Bristol. 

She is married with two grown-up daughters and is passionate about 

fostering a positive, inclusive school environment. 

Lisa has already spent this week visiting many of our classrooms, getting to know the children 

and learning more about life at Redfield. She’s very excited to be joining our school 

community and is looking forward to working with both staff and families. 

Please feel free to say hello and introduce yourself to Lisa at the start or end of the school 

day – she’s looking forward to meeting as many of you as possible! 

We are especially looking forward to our upcoming Sports Days, and we are pleased to 

share the confirmed dates with you: 

▪ KS2 (Years 3,4,5,6): Thursday 10th July (10:00-12:00) @ Whitehall Athletics Track 

▪ EYFS and KS1 (Reception and Years 1 and 2): Thursday 10th July (13:00-14:30) @ 
Whitehall Athletics Track 

We warmly invite families to join us and support the children as they take part in a range of 

exciting activities that promote teamwork, resilience, and fun. 

Messages from Redfield’s Senior Leadership Team 
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Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing many of you at these 

memorable occasions.  

What learning has been happening?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of last term our EYFS children had a visit from a parent who spoke about Australia 
and showed the children a Digeridoo. The children loved their experience and learnt so 
much.  

In Year 1 this week the started their Celebration topic with a class ‘Birthday Party’ where they 
spoke about the celebration and what birthdays mean to them.  

Year 2 have been looking at structures and started their topic by using different objects to 
build towers.  

Year 3 have had a busy week. For their celebration topic the children brought in different 

foods from their cultures for everyone to try and on Thursday went on a trip to the Hindu 
Temple.  

Whilst in Year 4 they have been looking at rivers of the world as part of their Geography unit 
and doing some extra multiplication practice ahead of their ‘Timetable Check’ next week.  

Year 5 have welcomed back Laurie this week as she returned from maternity leave and 

have been starting their Myan topic. 

Our Year 6 cohort have been on their residential trip this week and so far, have been den 
building and ziplining. The children are really enjoying themselves so far.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Considerate Communication 

At Redfield Educate Together we believe it's important to work in partnership with parents 

and carers to create a safe and respectful environment for everyone.  



 

It has been brought to our attention that recently some conversations have taken place 

between parents (face to face and via social media) which have made some of our school 

community feel uncomfortable. We have been informed that some conversations have 

named individual children and have also referred to some children as being “bad children”, 

“badly behaved children’, or “bullies”.  

We aim to be an open school who listen objectively and respond honestly to all parents.  We 

work hard to resolve issues in school and keep the wellbeing of all our children at the centre 

of all we do. If you do have a concern, please remember you can get in touch via the 

school office or by emailing info@redfieldet.org.uk (the admin team will direct your email to 

the appropriate member of staff, we aim to reply to emails within three working days).  

It doesn't help resolve issues if you air your concerns via an online forum. Please consider that 

sometimes online message threads get out of hand, and people can become at best 

misinformed, and at worst deeply upset. Please think about how your comments could 

come across, and about how you would feel if you were on the receiving end. Consider if 

there is a better way to respond to the situation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Positive news:  

mailto:info@redfieldet.org.uk


 

Well done to Felix from Year 4 who was picked to play in a football 

tournament in the Netherlands over May half term. He did very well with his 
winning the ‘Silver Trophy’ 

If anyone has any amazing news they have and want to share in our 
celebration assembly or in the newsletter, please email to 
info@redfieldet.org.uk 

 

Important to Remember: 

• If you need to say goodbye to your child or quickly speak to the teacher, please allow 

enough time so you can leave the playground by 8:50am.  

• Parent/carers are reminded to not enter the school building. If you would like to speak 
to the teacher, please message them via Class Dojo/Tapestry 

• Arriving after 8:50am means your child will be late for registration, and you will need to 
complete a late form at the office. 

Term 6 key dates 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Test  
WB 9/6/25 
 

Year 4 Multiplication Test Check  

WB 9/6/25 

 

Pride and diversity week 
23-27/6/25 
 

Eid Celebration 
20/6/25 2:30-4:30pm 
 

Year 6 leavers Assembly 
18/7/24 2:45-3:15pm 

 

Year 6 Production 
14/7/24 2:30-3:15pm and 5:00-5:45pm 
 

Sports Day 

KS2 (Years 3,4,5,6): 10/7/25 (10:00-12:00) @ Whitehall Athletics Track 

EYFS and KS1 (Reception and Years 1 and 2): 10/7/25 (13:00-14:30) @ Whitehall Athletics 
Track 
 

End of Year school reports 
WB 14/7/25 


